
Dear editor,

We would like to extend our sincere appreciation to the Editor

and reviewers for their invaluable feedback, which has greatly

contributed to the improvement of the manuscript's quality.

We regret the substandard language used in our initial

submission. The extensive revisions made to the manuscript,

including the addition and removal of sentences and sections,

have evidently resulted in compromised readability. To address

this issue and further enhance the manuscript's logical

coherence and overall quality, we have diligently worked on

improving both language and readability. Additionally, we have

sought the assistance of native English speakers for language

corrections. We express our sincere aspiration that the

coherence and linguistic proficiency have been significantly

enhanced. The alterations highlighted in yellow signify the

revisions made. We earnestly desire that our responses and

modifications fulfill your expectations, thereby resulting in the

approval of the manuscript for publication. Lastly, we reiterate

our gratitude for the aforementioned remarks and

recommendations.


